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Mr. Kim, Ms. Santo Domingo and Esteemed Commissioners, 

At the October 17th, 2023 Venice Neighborhood Council meeting, the Board of 
Officers passed the following motion 19-0-0: 

The Board of Officers of the Venice Neighborhood Council requests that the 
Department of Recreation and Parks confer with representatives of the Venice 
Neighborhood Council, prior to and ongoing, to see that plans for all Recreation 
and Parks locations in Venice retain and incorporate important features, 
enhanced access, community projects, and public interests.  

Currently, we specifically request that RAP meet with VNC representatives prior 
to undertaking any further removal of existing assets, demolition, addition of 
non-permit compliant elements, expenditure of public funds or construction at 
Centennial Park and Ocean Front Walk Windward Playground.   

We’d like to set a brief meeting on these two locations at your earliest 
convenience. Thank you in advance. 

 

Brian Averill 
President 
Venice Neighborhood Council 

 


